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The Psychosocial Implications of Disney Movies
Cholera was the classic epidemic disease of the nineteenth century, as the plague had been for the
fourteenth. Its defeat was a reflection not only of progress in medical knowledge but of enduring
changes in American social thought. Rosenberg has focused his study on New York City, the most highly
developed center of this new society. Carefully documented, full of descriptive detail, yet written with
an urgent sense of the drama of the epidemic years, this narrative is as absorbing for general audiences
as it is for the medical historian. In a new Afterword, Rosenberg discusses changes in historical method
and concerns since the original publication of The Cholera Years. "A major work of interpretation of
medical and social thought . . . this volume is also to be commended for its skillful, absorbing
presentation of the background and the effects of this dread disease."—I.B. Cohen, New York Times "The
Cholera Years is a masterful analysis of the moral and social interest attached to epidemic disease,
providing generally applicable insights into how the connections between social change, changes in
knowledge and changes in technical practice may be conceived."—Steven Shapin, Times Literary Supplement
"In a way that is all too rarely done, Rosenberg has skillfully interwoven medical, social, and
intellectual history to show how medicine and society interacted and changed during the 19th century.
The history of medicine here takes its rightful place in the tapestry of human history."—John B. Blake,
Science
Page 1/17

Free Reading Rotten Bodies Class And Contagion In Eighteenth Century Britain
The Fortunes of Francis Barber

The Social Life of Books
Reproduction of the original: The Condition of the Working-Class in England in 1844 by Frederick Engels

Cursed Britain
Scurvy—a disease usually associated with long stretches of maritime travel—generated extraordinary
sensations. Eyes dazzled, skin was morbidly sensitive, emotions veered between disgust and delight. In
this book, Jonathan Lamb presents an intellectual history of scurvy unlike any other, probing its
cultural impact during the eighteenth-century age of geographic and scientific discovery. Drawing on
historical accounts from scientists and voyagers as well as major literary works, Lamb explains the
medical knowledge surrounding scurvy and the debates about its cause, prevention, and attempted cures.
He argues that a “culture” of scurvy arose in the colony of Australia, which was prey to the disease in
its early years, and identifies a literature of scurvy in the works of such figures as Herman Melville,
Samuel Taylor Coleridge, Francis Bacon, and Jonathan Swift. Masterful and illuminating, Scurvy shows how
eighteenth-century journeys of discovery not only ventured outward to the ends of the earth, but were
also an inward voyage into the realms of sensation and passion.

Bread Winner
Why has the zombie become such a pervasive figure in twenty-first-century popular culture? John
Vervaeke, Christopher Mastropietro and Filip Miscevic seek to answer this question by arguing that
particular aspects of the zombie, common to a variety of media forms, reflect a crisis in modern Western
culture. The authors examine the essential features of the zombie, including mindlessness, ugliness and
homelessness, and argue that these reflect the outlook of the contemporary West and its attendant
zeitgeists of anxiety, alienation, disconnection and disenfranchisement. They trace the relationship
between zombies and the theme of secular apocalypse, demonstrating that the zombie draws its power from
being a perversion of the Christian mythos of death and resurrection. Symbolic of a lost Christian
worldview, the zombie represents a world that can no longer explain itself, nor provide us with
instructions for how to live within it. The concept of 'domicide' or the destruction of home is
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developed to describe the modern crisis of meaning that the zombie both represents and reflects. This is
illustrated using case studies including the relocation of the Anishinaabe of the Grassy Narrows First
Nation, and the upheaval of population displacement in the Hellenistic period. Finally, the authors
invoke and reformulate symbols of the four horseman of the apocalypse as rhetorical analogues to frame
those aspects of contemporary collapse that elucidate the horror of the zombie. Zombies in Western
Culture: A Twenty-First Century Crisis is required reading for anyone interested in the phenomenon of
zombies in contemporary culture. It will also be of interest to an interdisciplinary audience including
students and scholars of culture studies, semiotics, philosophy, religious studies, eschatology,
anthropology, Jungian studies, and sociology.

Venereal Disease, Hospitals, and the Urban Poor ; London's "foul Wards," 1600-1800
In The Body of Evidence. Corpses and Proofs in Early Modern European Medicine Francesco Paolo de Ceglia
offers an overview of the evolution of the science of the 'signs of the corpse', from necromancy to
forensic medicine. Readership: The volume is aimed at scholars and specialized libraries in the
historical field. Rich in original anecdotes, it can also be read easily by inquisitive people.

The Caribbean and the Medical Imagination, 1764-1834
In the last decade of the 15th century a new and deadly disease called Morbus Gallicus, or syphilis,
appeared and spread rapidly throughout Europe. The effects of syphilis were so severe that it, and those
suffering from it, where regarded with horror and despair. It is difficult for the modern reader to
appreciate the fog of confusion which surrounded sexually transmitted diseases in earlier times. Those
suffering with these diseases were often condemned as victims of their own "sinful lust of the flesh"; a
judgement attitude which hindered most of the early attempts at control and treatment. Despite this
general attitude, there were some doctors who persevered in their attempts to understand the causes and
discover treatments for syphilis and other sexually transmitted diseases. The Scars of Venus is
illustrated with pictures of people, places, instruments and documents. It presents the historical
background and achievements of the early venereologists through to the current venereologists' fight
against HIV. This book will be of interest to anyone concerned with venereal diseases: doctors, nurses,
counsellors, laboratory workers, medical historians, and those working in the areas of public/world
health and the spread of infectious diseases.
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Fever 1793
The Printed Reader explores the transformative power of reading in the eighteenth century, and how this
was expressed in the fascination with Don Quixote and in a proliferation of narratives about quixotic
readers, readers who attempt to reproduce and embody their readings. Through intersecting readings of
quixotic narratives, including work by Charlotte Lennox, Laurence Sterne, George Colman, Richard Graves,
and Elizabeth Hamilton, Amelia Dale argues that literature was envisaged as imprinting—most crucially,
in gendered terms—the reader’s mind, character, and body. The Printed Reader brings together key debates
concerning quixotic narratives, print culture, sensibility, empiricism, book history, and the material
text, connecting developments in print technology to gendered conceptualizations of quixotism. Tracing
the meanings of quixotic readers’ bodies, The Printed Reader claims the social and political text that
is the quixotic reader is structured by the experiential, affective, and sexual resonances of imprinting
and impressions. Published by Bucknell University Press. Distributed worldwide by Rutgers University
Press.

Contagion and the Shakespearean Stage
The forgotten story of how ordinary families managed financially in the Victorian era--and struggled to
survive despite increasing national prosperity

Itch, Clap, Pox
A historian examines how a once-ardent hero of the American Revolutionary cause became its most
dishonored traitor. General Benedict Arnold’s failed attempt to betray the fortress of West Point to the
British in 1780 stands as one of the most infamous episodes in American history. In the light of a
shining record of bravery and unquestioned commitment to the Revolution, Arnold’s defection came as an
appalling shock. Contemporaries believed he had been corrupted by greed; historians have theorized that
he had come to resent the lack of recognition for his merits and sacrifices. In this provocative book
Stephen Brumwell challenges such interpretations and draws on unexplored archives to reveal other
crucial factors that illuminate Arnold’s abandonment of the revolutionary cause he once championed. This
work traces Arnold’s journey from enthusiastic support of American independence to his spectacularly
traitorous acts and narrow escape. Brumwell’s research leads to an unexpected conclusion: Arnold’s
mystifying betrayal was driven by a staunch conviction that America’s best interests would be served by
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halting the bloodshed and reuniting the fractured British Empire. “Gripping… In a time when charges of
treason and disloyalty intrude into our daily politics, Turncoat is essential reading.”—R. R. B.
Bernstein, City College of New York “The most balanced and insightful assessment of Benedict Arnold to
date. Utilizing fresh manuscript sources, Brumwell reasserts the crucial importance of human agency in
history.”—Edward G. Lengel, author of General George Washington “An incisive study of the war and the
very meaning of the American Revolution itself…. The defining portrait of Arnold for the twenty-first
century.”—Francis D. Cogliano, author of Revolutionary America

The Body of Evidence
The definitive history of how witchcraft and black magic have survived, through the modern era and into
the present dayCursed Britain unveils the enduring power of witchcraft, curses and black magic in modern
times. Few topics are so secretive or controversial. Yet, whether in the 1800s or the early 2000s, when
disasters struck or personal misfortunes mounted, many Britons found themselves believing in things they
had previously dismissed – dark supernatural forces.Historian Thomas Waters here explores the lives of
cursed or bewitched people, along with the witches and witch-busters who helped and harmed them. Waters
takes us on a fascinating journey from Scottish islands to the folklore-rich West Country, from the
immense territories of the British Empire to metropolitan London. We learn why magic caters to deepseated human needs but see how it can also be abused, and discover how witchcraft survives by evolving
and changing. Along the way, we examine an array of remarkable beliefs and rituals, from traditional
folk magic to diverse spiritualities originating in Africa and Asia.This is a tale of cynical quacks and
sincere magical healers, depressed people and furious vigilantes, innocent victims and rogues who
claimed to possess evil abilities. Their spellbinding stories raise important questions about the
state’s role in regulating radical spiritualities, the fragility of secularism and the true nature of
magic.

The Scars of Venus
A groundbreaking study of the role of Muslims in eighteenth-century France From the beginning, French
revolutionaries imagined their transformation as a universal one that must include Muslims, Europe's
most immediate neighbors. They believed in a world in which Muslims could and would be French citizens,
but they disagreed violently about how to implement their visions of universalism and accommodate
religious and social difference. Muslims, too, saw an opportunity, particularly as European powers
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turned against the new French Republic, leaving the Muslim polities of the Middle East and North Africa
as France's only friends in the region. In Muslims and Citizens, Coller examines how Muslims came to
participate in the political struggles of the revolution and how revolutionaries used Muslims in France
and beyond as a test case for their ideals. In his final chapter, Coller reveals how the French
Revolution's fascination with the Muslim world paved the way to Napoleon's disastrous invasion of Egypt
in 1798.

The History of the Decline and Fall of the Roman Empire

Zombie Theory
The appealing genre paintings of great seventeenth-century Dutch artists - Vermeer, Steen, de Hooch, Dou
and others - have long enjoyed tremendous popularity. This comprehensive book explores the evolution of
genre painting throughout the Dutch Golden Age, beginning in the early 1600s and continuing through the
opening years of the next century. Wayne Franits, a well-known scholar of Dutch genre painting, offers a
wealth of information about these works as well as about seventeenth-century Dutch culture, its
predilections and its prejudices. The author approaches genre paintings from a variety of perspectives,
examining their reception among contemporary audiences and setting the works in their political,
cultural and economic contexts. The works emerge as distinctly conventional images, Franits shows, as
genre artists continually replicated specific styles, motifs and a surprisingly restricted number of
themes over the course of several generations. Luxuriously illustrated and with a full representation of
the major artists and the cities where genre painting flourished, this book will delight students,
scholars and general readers alike.

The Condition of the Working-Class in England in 1844
Significant study of colonial Caribbean literatures in the context of the high rates of disease and
death in the region.

Rotten Bodies
Across most of the world, an entire generation has lived free from the specter of polio, but, for 50
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years during the 20th century, that fear was overwhelming. Polio rapidly became every parent's worst
nightmare. Epidemics arrived silently, often with symptoms that could easily be mistaken for a common
cold, and dreadful suddenness. Those who were fortunate enough to survive infection often faced an
unfriendly and unhelpful world. Appropriate treatments for polio survivors were fiercely debated. In preWorld War II Australia, two women symbolized a dramatic rift between the medical community's orthodoxy
and those who advocated alternative therapy. In Victoria, Dr. Jean Macnamara used splints, plaster
casts, and braces for treatments. Sister Elizabeth Kenny - in her clinic in Townsville and later in the
US - championed and practiced an alternative approach of little or no form of constraint for the
paralyzed body, advocating gentle exercise of muscles in the early acute stage of the disease, along
with hot packs to relieve pain, spasms, and muscle tightness. By the 1950s, most Western countries had
abandoned the orthodoxy of immobilizing polio survivors in plaster casts for months on end. In
Australia, where the medical establishment was largely unquestioned, this treatment was to remain
dominant until the 1960s. Dancing in My Dreams investigates the disease of polio and its treatment over
a long period, the scientific endeavor that led to the discovery of the polio virus, and the early
studies in virology and immunology that culminated in the production of a polio vaccine. As the
frequency of polio epidemics have declined, so has the collective memory of the experience of the
disease. But, there is no cure. The growth of anti-vaccine sentiment in many societies is a complicated
issue, but, as this book ends by noting, the success of a vaccination program depends on the cooperation
of individuals. As long as a single child remains infected with polio, all unvaccinated children
throughout the world will be at risk. (Series: Australian History) [Subject: Medical History, Australian
Studies, Virology]

Dutch Seventeenth-century Genre Painting
A re-examination of the role of charity and treating venereal disease in public hospitals in early
modern London.

The Pandemic Century: One Hundred Years of Panic, Hysteria, and Hubris
London in the 18th century was the greatest city in the world. It was a magnet that drew men and women
from the rest of England in huge numbers. For a few the streets were paved with gold, but for the
majority it was a harsh world with little guarantee of money or food. For the poor and destitute,
London's streets offered little more than the barest living. Yet men, women and children found a great
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variety of ways to eke out their existence, sweeping roads, selling matches, singing ballads and
performing all sorts of menial labor. Many of these activities, apart from the direct begging of the
disabled, depended on an appeal to charity, but one often mixed with threats and promises. Down and Out
in Eighteenth-Century London provides a remarkable insight into the lives of Londoners, for all of whom
the demands of charity and begging were part of their everyday world.

The Crowd
Nebula Award Finalist: A “brilliantly crafted, engrossing” dystopian novel of environmental disaster by
the Hugo Award–winning author of Stand on Zanzibar (The Guardian). In a near future, the air pollution
is so bad that everyone wears gas masks. The infant mortality rate is soaring, and birth defects, new
diseases, and physical ailments of all kinds abound. The water is undrinkable—unless you’re poor and
have no choice. Large corporations fighting over profits from gas masks, drinking water, and clean food
tower over an ineffectual, corrupt government. Environmentalist Austin Train is on the run. The
“trainites,” a group of violent environmental activists, want him to lead their movement; the government
wants him dead; and the media demands amusement. But Train just wants to survive. More than a novel of
science fiction, The Sheep Look Up is a skillful and frightening political and social commentary that
takes its place next to other remarkable works of dystopian literature, such as Margaret Atwood’s The
Handmaid’s Tale, Aldous Huxley’s Brave New World, Ray Bradbury’s Fahrenheit 451, and George Orwell’s
1984.

Avengers of the New World
This study examines the emergence of new forms of Islamic spirituality in Indonesia identified as Majlis
Dhikr. These Majlis Dhikr groups have proliferated on Java in the last two decades, both in urban and
rural areas, and have attracted followers from a wide social background. The diverse aspects of these
Majlis Dhikr groups - their rituals, teachings and strategies of dissemination as well as the popular
understanding of these rituals and their contestation by critics and opponents - are examined in detail
and illustrated by reference to three particular groups - Salawat Wahidiyat, Istighathat Ihsaniyyat and
Dhikr al-Ghafilin each of which has its own distinctive features and notable religious leadership. These
Majlis Dhikr groups regard their activities as legitimate ritual practices that are in accordance with
the legacy of Islamic Sufism based on the interpretation of the Qur'anic and Prophetic tradition.
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Rituals of Islamic Spirituality
In this volume of 15 articles, contributors from a wide range of disciplines present their analyses of
Disney movies and Disney music, which are mainstays of popular culture. The power of the Disney brand
has heightened the need for academics to question whether Disney’s films and music function as a tool of
the Western elite that shapes the views of those less empowered. Given its global reach, how the Walt
Disney Company handles the role of race, gender, and sexuality in social structural inequality merits
serious reflection according to a number of the articles in the volume. On the other hand, other authors
argue that Disney productions can help individuals cope with difficult situations or embrace progressive
thinking. The different approaches to the assessment of Disney films as cultural artifacts also vary
according to the theoretical perspectives guiding the interpretation of both overt and latent symbolic
meaning in the movies. The authors of the 15 articles encourage readers to engage with the material,
showcasing a variety of views about the good, the bad, and the best way forward.

Dancing in My Dreams
A lively interdisciplinary study of how venereal disease was represented in eighteenth-century British
literature and artIn eighteenth-century Britain, venereal disease was everywhere and nowhere: while
physicians and commentators believed the condition to be widespread, it remained shrouded in secrecy,
and was often represented using slang, symbolism, and wordplay. In this book, literary critic Noelle
Gallagher explores the cultural significance of the “clap” (gonorrhea), the “pox” (syphilis), and the
“itch” (genital scabies) for the development of eighteenth-century British literature and art.As a
condition both represented through metaphors and used as a metaphor, venereal disease provided a vehicle
for the discussion of cultural anxieties about gender, race, commerce, and immigration. Gallagher
highlights four key concepts associated with the disease, demonstrating how the infection’s symbolic
potency was enhanced by its links to elite masculinity, prostitution, foreignness, and nasal deformity.
Casting light where the sun rarely shines, this study will fascinate anyone interested in the history of
literature, art, medicine, and sexuality.

Zombies in Western Culture
A portrait of empire through the biographies of a Native American, a Pacific Islander, and the British
artist who painted them both Three interconnected eighteenth-century lives offer a fresh account of the
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British Empire and its intrusion into Indigenous societies. This engaging history brings together the
stories of Joshua Reynolds and two Indigenous men, the Cherokee Ostenaco and the Raiatean Mai. Fullagar
uncovers the life of Ostenaco, tracing his emergence as a warrior, his engagement with colonists through
war and peace, and his eventual rejection of imperial politics during the American Revolution. She
delves into the story of Mai, his confrontation with conquest and displacement, his voyage to London on
Cook’s imperial expedition, and his return home with a burning ambition to right past wrongs. Woven
throughout is a new history of Reynolds, growing up in Devon near a key port in England, becoming a
portraitist of empire, rising to the top of Britain’s art world and yet remaining ambivalent about his
nation’s expansionist trajectory.

Histories of Post-Mortem Contagion
Contagionism is an old idea, but gained new life in Restoration Britain. Germ of an Idea considers
British contagionism in its religious, social, political and professional context from the Great Plague
of London to the adoption of smallpox inoculation. It shows how ideas about contagion changed medicine
and the understanding of acute diseases.

Difference and Disease
This compelling book chronicles a young boy’s journey from the horrors of Jamaican slavery to the heart
of London’s literary world, and reveals the unlikely friendship that changed his life. Francis Barber,
born in Jamaica, was brought to London by his owner in 1750 and became a servant in the household of the
renowned Dr. Samuel Johnson. Although Barber left London for a time and served in the British navy
during the Seven Years’ War, he later returned to Johnson’s employ. A fascinating reversal took place in
the relationship between the two men as Johnson’s health declined and the older man came to rely more
and more upon his now educated and devoted companion. When Johnson died he left the bulk of his estate
to Barber, a generous (and at the time scandalous) legacy, and a testament to the depth of their
friendship. There were thousands of black Britons in the eighteenth century, but few accounts of their
lives exist. In uncovering Francis Barber’s story, this book not only provides insights into his life
and Samuel Johnson’s but also opens a window onto London when slaves had yet to win their freedom.

Scurvy
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Before the nineteenth century, travellers who left Britain for the Americas, West Africa, India and
elsewhere encountered a medical conundrum: why did they fall ill when they arrived, and why – if they
recovered - did they never become so ill again? The widely accepted answer was that the newcomers needed
to become 'seasoned to the climate.' Suman Seth explores forms of eighteenth-century medical knowledge,
including conceptions of seasoning, showing how geographical location was essential to this knowledge
and helped to define relationships between Britain and her far-flung colonies. In this period, debates
raged between medical practitioners over whether diseases changed in different climes. Different
diseases were deemed characteristic of different races and genders, and medical practitioners were thus
deeply involved in contestations over race and the legitimacy of the abolitionist cause. In this
innovative and engaging history, Seth offers dramatically new ways to understand the mutual shaping of
medicine, race, and empire.

The Warrior, the Voyager, and the Artist
Cover -- Half Title -- Title -- Copyright -- Contents -- Acknowledgments
Improvements -- 1. How to Read -- 2. Reading and Sociability -- 3. Using
-- 5. Verse at Home -- 6. Drama and Recital -- 7. Fictional Worlds -- 8.
Afterword -- Notes -- Index -- A -- B -- C -- D -- E -- F -- G -- H -- I
-- P -- R -- S -- T -- V -- W -- Y -- Z

-- Introduction: Home
Books -- 4. Access to Reading
Piety and Knowledge --- J -- K -- L -- M -- N -- O

The Germ of an Idea
Laurent Dubois weaves the stories of slaves, free people of African descent, wealthy whites and French
administrators into an unforgettable tale of insurrection, war, heroism and victory.

The Girl With All the Gifts
A provocative account of the seismic shift in attitude toward the supernatural in seventeenth and
eighteenth century Britain

Turncoat
In the ruins of civilization, a young girl's kindness and capacity for love will either save humanity -Page 11/17
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or wipe it out in this USA Today bestselling thriller Joss Whedon calls "heartfelt, remorseless, and
painfully human." Melanie is a very special girl. Dr Caldwell calls her "our little genius." Every
morning, Melanie waits in her cell to be collected for class. When they come for her, Sergeant keeps his
gun pointed at her while two of his people strap her into the wheelchair. She thinks they don't like
her. She jokes that she won't bite, but they don't laugh. The Girl With All the Gifts is a genredefying, emotionally charged thriller that will shatter your expectations of the classic zombie novel.
For more from M. R. Carey, check out:Someone Like MeFellsideThe Boy on the Bridge By the same author,
writing as Mike Carey: The Devil You Know Vicious Circle Dead Men's Boots Thicker Than Water The Naming
of the Beasts

Provincializing Global History
A revealing look at how the memory of the plague held the poor responsible for epidemic disease in
eighteenth-century Britain Britain had no idea that it would not see another plague after the horrors of
1666, and for a century and a half the fear of epidemic disease gripped and shaped British society.
Plague doctors had long asserted that the bodies of the poor were especially prone to generating and
spreading contagious disease, and British doctors and laypeople alike took those warnings to heart,
guiding medical ideas of class throughout the eighteenth century. Dense congregations of the poor--in
workhouses, hospitals, slums, courtrooms, markets, and especially prisons--were rendered sites of
immense danger in the public imagination, and the fear that small outbreaks might run wild became a
profound cultural force. Extensively researched, with a wide body of evidence, this book offers a
fascinating look at how class was constructed physiologically and provides a new connection between the
seventeenth and nineteenth centuries and the ravages of plague and cholera, respectively.

Contagious
This collection of essays considers what constituted contagion in the minds of early moderns in the
absence of modern germ theory. In a wide range of essays focused on early modern drama and the culture
of theater, contributors explore how ideas of contagion not only inform representations of the senses
(such as smell and touch) and emotions (such as disgust, pity, and shame) but also shape how people
understood belief, narrative, and political agency. Epidemic thinking was not limited to medical inquiry
or the narrow study of a particular disease. Shakespeare, Thomas Middleton, Ben Jonson, Thomas Dekker
and other early modern writers understood that someone might be infected or transformed by the presence
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of others, through various kinds of exchange, or if exposed to certain ideas, practices, or
environmental conditions. The discourse and concept of contagion provides a lens for understanding early
modern theatrical performance, dramatic plots, and theater-going itself.

The Cholera Years
DIVShows how narratives of contagion structure communities of belonging and how the lessons of these
narratives are incorporated into sociological theories of cultural transmission and community
formation./div

The Sheep Look Up

Down and Out in Eighteenth-Century London
This edited volume draws historians and anthropologists together to explore the contested worlds of
epidemic corpses and their disposal. Why are burials so frequently at the center of disagreement,
recrimination and protest during epidemics? Why are the human corpses produced in the course of
infectious disease outbreaks seen as dangerous, not just to the living, but also to the continued
existence of society and civilization? Examining cases from the Black Death to Ebola, contributors
challenge the predominant idea that a single, universal framework of contagion can explain the
political, social and cultural importance and impact of the epidemic corpse.

The Printed Reader
It's late summer 1793, and the streets of Philadelphia are abuzz with mosquitoes and rumors of fever.
Down near the docks, many have taken ill, and the fatalities are mounting. Now they include Polly, the
serving girl at the Cook Coffeehouse. But fourteen-year-old Mattie Cook doesn't get a moment to mourn
the passing of her childhood playmate. New customers have overrun her family's coffee shop, located far
from the mosquito-infested river, and Mattie's concerns of fever are all but overshadowed by dreams of
growing her family's small business into a thriving enterprise. But when the fever begins to strike
closer to home, Mattie's struggle to build a new life must give way to a new fight-the fight to stay
alive.
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Muslims and Citizens
With a New Chapter and Updated Epilogue on Coronavirus A Financial Times Best Health Book of 2019 and a
New York Times Book Review Editors’ Choice "Honigsbaum does a superb job covering a century’s worth of
pandemics and the fears they invariably unleash." —Howard Markel, MD, PhD, director of the Center for
the History of Medicine, University of Michigan How can we understand the COVID-19 pandemic? Ever since
the 1918 Spanish influenza pandemic, scientists have dreamed of preventing such catastrophic outbreaks
of infectious disease. Yet despite a century of medical progress, viral and bacterial disasters continue
to take us by surprise, inciting panic and dominating news cycles. In The Pandemic Century, a lively
account of scares both infamous and less known, medical historian Mark Honigsbaum combines reportage
with the history of science and medical sociology to artfully reconstruct epidemiological mysteries and
the ecology of infectious diseases. We meet dedicated disease detectives, obstructive or incompetent
public health officials, and brilliant scientists often blinded by their own knowledge of bacteria and
viruses—and see how fear of disease often exacerbates racial, religious, and ethnic tensions. Now
updated with a new chapter and epilogue.

A History of Epidemics in Britain
Zombies first shuffled across movie screens in 1932 in the low-budget Hollywood film White Zombie and
were reimagined as undead flesh-eaters in George A. Romero’s The Night of the Living Dead almost four
decades later. Today, zombies are omnipresent in global popular culture, from video games and top-rated
cable shows in the United States to comic books and other visual art forms to low-budget films from Cuba
and the Philippines. The zombie’s ability to embody a variety of cultural anxieties—ecological disaster,
social and economic collapse, political extremism—has ensured its continued relevance and legibility,
and has precipitated an unprecedented deluge of international scholarship. Zombie studies manifested
across academic disciplines in the humanities but also beyond, spreading into sociology, economics,
computer science, mathematics, and even epidemiology. Zombie Theory collects the best interdisciplinary
zombie scholarship from around the world. Essays portray the zombie not as a singular cultural figure or
myth but show how the undead represent larger issues: the belief in an afterlife, fears of contagion and
technology, the effect of capitalism and commodification, racial exclusion and oppression,
dehumanization. As presented here, zombies are not simple metaphors; rather, they emerge as a critical
mode for theoretical work. With its diverse disciplinary and methodological approaches, Zombie Theory
thinks through what the walking undead reveal about our relationships to the world and to each other.
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Contributors: Fred Botting, Kingston U; Samuel Byrnand, U of Canberra; Gerry Canavan, Marquette U;
Jeffrey Jerome Cohen, George Washington U; Jean Comaroff, Harvard U; John Comaroff, Harvard U; Edward P.
Comentale, Indiana U; Anna Mae Duane, U of Connecticut; Karen Embry, Portland Community College; Barry
Keith Grant, Brock U; Edward Green, Roosevelt U; Lars Bang Larsen; Travis Linnemann, Eastern Kentucky U;
Elizabeth McAlister, Wesleyan U; Shaka McGlotten, Purchase College-SUNY; David McNally, York U; Tayla
Nyong’o, Yale U; Simon Orpana, U of Alberta; Steven Shaviro, Wayne State U; Ola Sigurdson, U of
Gothenburg; Jon Stratton, U of South Australia; Eugene Thacker, The New School; Sherryl Vint, U of
California Riverside; Priscilla Wald, Duke U; Tyler Wall, Eastern Kentucky U; Jen Webb, U of Canberra;
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Rotten Bodies
A microhistory of eighteenth-century systemic change that places ordinary French lives alongside global
advances Provincializing Global History explores the subtle transformation of the coastal province of
the Languedoc in the eighteenth century. Mining a wealth of archival sources, James Livesey unveils how
provincial elites and peasant households unwittingly created new practices. Managing local political
institutions, establishing new credit systems, building networks of natural historians, and introducing
new plants and farm machinery to the region opened up the inhabitants of the province to new norms and
standards. The practices were gradually embedded in daily life and allowed the province to negotiate the
new worlds of industrial society and capitalism.

The Decline of Magic
A revealing look at how the memory of the plague held the poor responsible for epidemic disease in
eighteenth-century Britain Britain had no idea that it would not see another plague after the horrors of
1666, and for a century and a half the fear of epidemic disease gripped and shaped British society.
Plague doctors had long asserted that the bodies of the poor were especially prone to generating and
spreading contagious disease, and British doctors and laypeople alike took those warnings to heart,
guiding medical ideas of class throughout the eighteenth century. Dense congregations of the poor—in
workhouses, hospitals, slums, courtrooms, markets, and especially prisons—were rendered sites of immense
danger in the public imagination, and the fear that small outbreaks might run wild became a profound
cultural force. Extensively researched, with a wide body of evidence, this book offers a fascinating
look at how class was constructed physiologically and provides a new connection between the seventeenth
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and nineteenth centuries and the ravages of plague and cholera, respectively.
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